
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com

Filed via Web Portal 

June 16, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: PSE’s Annual NREL Report - 2022 
Docket UE-160977 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to Order 1, paragraph 10 in the above-referenced docket, attached please find Puget 
Sound Energy’s annual National Renewable Energy Laboratory (“NREL”) report. 

If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact 
Heather Mulligan at 425-456-2916 or heather.mulligan@pse.com.  If you have any other 
questions, please contact me at 425-462-3946 or Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3946
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com
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